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The LGBTQ+ community is attempting to change this to a LGBTQ+ issue!  This is 
simply a girl’s and women’s issue!!  Girls and women are taking a backseat in their 
own sports!  Girls and women have rights too, rights to compete on a fair, level and 
safe playing field!  This is not erasing transgenderism but it will erase girls and 
women from their sports designation if this bill  does not pass!!


